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File # 11.60.00 
To:  City of Port Alberni Advisory Planning Commission 
 

 
Wes Hewitt – Vice Chair Jim Tatoosh (Hupacasath First Nation) 
Vern Barnett Janice Johnson (Tseshaht First Nation) 
Seva Dhaliwal Larry Ransom - (SD #70 Liaison) 
Hedley Crowther S. Sgt. D.N. Dave Paddock - (R.C.M.P. Liaison) 
John Douglas Councillor Chris Alemany (Council Liaison) 
Mark Millin Randy Thoen (P.A.F.D. Liaison) 
 
From: Scott Smith, City Planner 
 
Copy: Councillor Ron Paulson - (Alternate - Council Liaison) 
 John Bennie - (Alternate - School District #70) 
 Sgt. Dave Boyce – (Alternate – R.C.M.P. Liaison) 
 Cara Foden - Planning Technician 
 Digital Copy - Davina Hartwell - City Clerk 
 Digital Copy - Jane MacNaughton/Tanis Feltrin - Clerks Department 
 
Date: January 13, 2016 
 
 
Re: Advisory Planning Commission Meeting – JANUARY 21, 2016 - CANCELLED 
 
 
The Advisory Planning Commission meeting previously scheduled for JANUARY 21, 2016 has 
been cancelled.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for February 18, 2016 at 12:00 p.m. in 
the Committee Room at City Hall. Notice of this change to the scheduled meeting date will be 
posted on the City website and local media will be notified as required by legislation. 
 
If you have any questions or are unable to attend please contact Scott Smith at 720-2808 
(voice mail available). 
 
 
Scott Smith, MCIP 
City Planner 
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